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Dear Resident,  
 
Re: Lilestone Estate – Planned major works to Eastlake House, Tadema House and 
Stanfield House (project T169)  
 
Thank you to those residents that provided feedback on the planned works at Derry Hall on 
Monday 4 July 2022. 
 
In our communications we provided an overview of the works planned and explained the 
next stages before the work starts onsite (start date TBC). 
 
For the benefit of all residents, enclosed is a question and answer sheet of the key  
questions that were raised during the consultation meeting and our answers to these. 
 
As our plans progress for these works, we will arrange further meetings for residents to keep 
you informed.  
 
If you have any questions about the planned works that are not covered in the question and 
answer sheet, please contact me using the details at the top of this letter, and I will be happy 
to help. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Shah Alam 
Resident Advocate  


